
 
 

Changes are coming to the Mobile Vending Program 
 

Starting October 1, 2017, the Travis County Fire Marshal’s Office will begin 
conducting Fire & Safety inspections on Travis County Permitted Mobile 
Vending Units. This will improve the safety of your unit and make mobile 
food vendor inspections more consistent. For your convenience, these         
inspections will be conducted at the same time and place as the Health     
Mobile Vending Permitting Inspections.  If you use propane and have a      
permit in the City of Austin, Fire & Safety inspections are already being done 
for you.  Remember, mobile vending permitting inspections are at 1520 
Rutherford Lane on    Tuesday and Thursday mornings 7:45am-11am. 
 

Stay tuned for more information to come...   

Submit your request to sign up for our email list to receive updates at 
EHSD.service@austintexas.gov!  
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